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VICKSBURG COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
 

PRESS RELEASE – December 10, 2012 
 

 
The Vicksburg Community Schools is accepting applications for 
enrollment from non-resident students residing in a school district located 
in any contiguous intermediate district (outside of Kalamazoo County).  At 
this time, enrollment is open for all grades and schools within the 
Vicksburg Community Schools Program. 
   
Parents or guardians interested in submitting an application for enrollment 
under the provisions of this program for the 2012-13 school year must 
submit a completed Vicksburg Community Schools School of Choice 
application form to the Office of the Superintendent, 301 S. Kalamazoo 
Avenue, Vicksburg, MI  49097 by January 25, 2012.  Please call 321-1003 
for information on how to receive and process an application. 


